July Meeting 2025
The Monthly Town Board meeting was called to order Tuesday, July 8, 2025 at 7 pm. The Pledge of Allegiance was said along with a prayer from Supervisor Marschke.  A list of those in attendance is on file in the clerk’s office.  All Board members were present. Open meeting law requirements have been met. 

Agenda – Motion was made by Marschke and seconded by Becker to approve the agenda; motion carried.

Minutes – Minutes were not online and were not approved at this meeting. 

Town Committees/Departments:
· Park – Clerk gave an update from Kasey.  
· Dump/Recycling – Quarterly dump meeting was held last week; hopefully we’ll be in the black by the end of the year. Town of Chester wanted a schedule for dump; Bob put one together to rotate Ron and Earl F.
· Hall –
· Sanitary District – No updates; waiting to start up and presentation from Cedar Corporation.
· Fire Department – July 20 is the department fundraiser.

Citizens Comments and Concerns –
· Tim Roehl was present to speak as a potential developer for the Town, and spoke of other projects he completed that would be similar to the Town of Burnett.  Mr. Roehl would like to make a formal presentation at the August meeting.

Correspondence received by Chairman and Clerk/Treasurer –
· Antique Power Club – Tom Voigt requested a Temporary Beer License for their event 8/1-8/3.  Motion was made by Marschke and seconded by Becker to approve the licenses if all paperwork and background checks pass; motion carried.
· Bartender licenses – Motion was made by Becker and seconded by Marschke to approve the 4 bartender licenses that the clerk has background checks for; motion carried.
· Dodge County Unit Meeting 7/16 at 7:30 pm.
· Dodge County Land Resources and Parks public hearing on Brian Steiner property 7/17 at 7:15 pm.
· Chairman questioned if anyone knew where the old juke box from the old town hall went.  Several pieces of equipment were supposed to go with the sale of the building.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasurers Report – Clerk read report.  Supervisors compared the cancelled checks to the bank statement from June.  A motion was made by Becker and seconded by Marschke to accept the Treasurer’s report; motion carried. 
 
Bills - A motion was made by Marschke and seconded by Becker to pay all bills as presented, checks #27630-#27639 for $11,551.44; motion carried.
  
Adjourn – Motion was made by Becker and seconded by Marschke to adjourn at 7:53 pm; motion carried.

Chris Merkes								Next Meeting August 12
Clerk/Treasurer
